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Monday 11th March 2024 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 
Worthing High School Trip - Science Morning  

Tuesday 26th March 2024 
 
 

I am pleased to share with you over this and next term, both Key Stages will have the 
opportunity to visit the science labs at Worthing High School. These sessions will be led by 
the High School science teachers and will build on our science learning for that term. Swans 
class have been invited to spend the morning exploring states of matter in the science labs 
on Tuesday 26th March 2024.  
 
Parents/Carers will need to drop children off at Worthing High School at 9.00am where 
your child will be met by a member of Clapham and Patching staff. Parents are welcome to 
use the school car park for dropping off. The children will return to school after lunch via 
mini bus so please can you ensure a named booster seat is dropped off with your child that 
morning.  
 
Children will be required to wear full school uniform on the trip and will need to bring a 
drink and a packed lunch.  If you usually order school meals from Chartwells (via 
ParentPay), please select the packed lunch option - this will need to be ordered by 
Thursday 14th March.  
 
Please note this is no cost for this trip, insurance and travel costs will be met by the school. 
 
If you have any further queries regarding this trip, please do not hesitate to contact the 
School Office. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mrs J Chubb 
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